
LIMITED TICKETS REMAIN FOR IBERIAN LAWYER 40 UNDER
FORTY CEREMONY

Posted on 18/09/2017

Category: Archive

Only a limited number of tickets remain for the Iberian Lawyer 40 Under Forty Awards ceremony
in Barcelona this Thursday (21 September), though tickets for the Iberian Legal Summit – which

precedes the event – have sold out.

 

Held every two years, Iberian Lawyer’s 40 under Forty Awards honour the leading 40 lawyers across
Spain and Portugal under the age of 40. The winners include in-house lawyers as well as lawyers
working in private practice.

This year’s awards ceremony will take place at the Fairmont Rey Juan Carlos I in Barcelona.

The forty winners are informed privately before the awards ceremony and the full list is publicly
announced at the event.

https://iberianlawyer.com/category/news/


As in previous years, the awards ceremony will be preceded by the Iberian Legal Summit. This is an
interactive debate enabling general counsel from Iberian and international businesses to discuss
their current challenges with managing partners from law firms in Barcelona, Lisbon, and Madrid as
well as elsewhere in Europe, the USA and Latin America.

To purchase tickets for this Thursday's 40 Under Forty ceremony in Barcelona, click here

For further information, please contact rebecka.larsson@iberianlegalgroup.com

https://www.iberianlawyer.com/40-under-forty-awards/6719-tickets-2017

